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Complete phasing out of the manual application procedures for I/E licences  

for unregistered pharmaceutical products with effect from 1 July 2016 

 

With effect from 1 July 2016, only online applications via the electronic licencing system, 

namely Pharmaceuticals Licence Application and Movement Monitoring System (“PLAMMS”) will 

be accepted regarding applications for import/export (I/E) licences for unregistered pharmaceutical 

products for re-export purpose. After 1 July 2016, manual submission of the relevant applications 

will no longer be accepted at the counter of Drug Office.  

 

The above changes in import/export licensing procedures have been notified to all relevant 

importers/exporters via letters issued on 26 June 2015, 21 Dec 2015 and 29 March 2016.  

 

You can call 2319 8672 for enquiries or visit the website of Drug Office at 

www.drugoffice.gov.hk for more detailed information of PLAMMS.  
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